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April 29, 2020 

DOE extends Partial Stop Work Order 

Last week, the Hanford Site extended the partial stop work order for the Vit Plant by a 
month until May 23. The extension allows us to maintain the current essential mission-
critical operations posture in alignment with other Hanford contractors. This action 
enables us to remain at maximum teleworking and continue to support craft team 
members staying home and ready to serve. It can be lifted any time before that date if 
any level of work is planned to resume.  

As we continue in this posture and as we plan a return to full operations, the health and 
wellness of our team members will drive our decisions. No timelines have been set, and 
we will adapt plans for a return to full operations as the situation develops. 

As always, I appreciate your continued commitment to delivering quality work from your 
work location – whether as a member of the small crews keeping the Plant running, 
working from home, or staying home ready to serve. I am proud of how well this team 
has supported each other and the mission during these challenging times.  

I will continue to communicate with the workforce as new information is available. 

One team, 

Val 


